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police and Community relations committee

2/25/10

Minutes

Commissioners Present:
William “Casey” Bulgin, Christopher Hazelip, Esq., Dennis Wade, Ken Middleton

Commissioners Absent:
N/A
Excused:  Ed Johnson, Nate Scott

Staff Present: Lisa Stafslien, Education and Community Outreach, Joan Dolbear, Executive Secretary, Charlene Taylor Hill, Executive Director, Michael Wedner, Esq.,  Assistant General Counsel

Guests:  and Angela Corey, Esq., State Attorney Nelson Cuba, President, Fraternal Order of Police 
	Topic
	Discussion
	Action
	Assigned to /Due Date

	Welcome
	Commissioner Hazelip called the meeting to order.
	
	

	Statement of Purpose
	How are police shootings being reviewed?  Should a citizens’ review board be implemented in Jacksonville? 
	
	

	Summary of Progress
	Commissioner Hazelip, Committee Chair, introduced Nelson Cuba, President, Fraternal Order of Police and Angela Corey, Esq., State Attorney.  He stated that this committee was looking into reports of unfair treatment towards the African American community in certain parts of town by police officers.  The primary concern was over police shootings.

The Committee decided to talk to people who are involved with police relations in the community, i.e. Sheriff Rutherford, Rev. Mark Griffin, Isaiah Rumlin, NAACP and Eddie Staten, National MADD, Dr. Michael Hallett, Professor of Criminology and Criminal Justice and Chair of the Department of Criminology & Criminal Justice at UNF and Dr. Henry Thomas, President, Southern Christian Leadership Conference to get their perspective on unfair treatment of African Americans with regard to police shooting and also their perspective of citizens’ review boards.  Commissioner Hazelip asked that Mr. Cuba and Angela Corey give their perspective regarding this issue.

Nelson Cuba stated he was against citizens’ review boards and having lay people decide whether the action taken by a police officer was appropriate or not.  He believes that filing a complaint with the Internal Affairs Department is the best process and that educating the public on how to file a complaint is a better course.

Nelson Cuba also believes that until an investigation is complete, it should not be open to the public. 

Angela Corey stated there are legal statutes that are followed regarding use of deadly force.   Community leaders should learn the law and process and bring this education back into the community.  She stated she is willing to conduct training regarding the law and processes.

Nelson Cuba would recommend putting cameras in every police car to see what actually happened. 

Both Angela Corey and Nelson Cuba would not object to having a FDLE representative on the Response To Resistance Board.

Christopher Hazelip, Chair, asked the Committee to put together a summary from their notes of what the 

Interviewees’ perspectives were regarding citizens’ review boards to be discussed at the next meeting.

The Committee would like to speak to representatives from the media, Tonya Weathersbee and Marcia Ladendorff.  In addition, it was recommended to speak to Lt. Bruno from Internal Affairs.


	`

Contact media representatives
	Charlene Taylor Hill

March 2010



	Meeting Dates
	The next meeting date TBD
	.
	

	Adjournment
	The meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m.
	
	


